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RESOLUTION AWARDING CONTRACT FOR  

DECORATIVE FENCING REPAIR SERVICES 

 

 

 WHEREAS, the City has the periodic need for repair, replacement or installation of 

aluminum or steel fencing where damaged or missing throughout the City as directed by City staff; 

and  

 WHEREAS, after proper advertisement, bids were received by City/County Purchasing at 

12:00 p.m. on October 28, 2022, for decorative fencing repair services and one bid was received 

from Fence Builders, Inc. of Winston-Salem, NC; and 

 WHEREAS, it is the recommendation of the Finance Committee that a contract be 

awarded to Fence Builders, Inc., the low bidder meeting specifications, for decorative fencing 

repair services in the estimated annual budgeted amount of $50,000 with the option to extend the 

contract for as many as two additional annual periods (until June 30, 2025), if both parties agree 

and funds are made available for that purpose, making the total possible award amount over three 

years $150,000; and 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and City Council of the City 

of Winston-Salem that the contract for decorative fencing repair services is hereby awarded to 

Fence Builders, Inc., the low bidder meeting specifications in the estimated annual budgeted 

amount of $50,000 with the option to extend the contract for as many as two additional annual 

periods (until June 30, 2025), if both parties agree and funds are made available for that purpose, 

making the total possible award amount over three years $150,000.  The City Manager and City 

Clerk are authorized to execute the contract on behalf of the City, with contract to be approved by 

the City Attorney. 
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 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that funds are available in the FY2022-2023 budget to 

cover the costs of these services and that funds to cover the cost of this contract’s services for any 

possible extensions are subject to future budget appropriations. 


